
Experience the magic of Christmas at

Aldryngton Primary School Christmas Fayre

Saturday 2nd December, 11:30am - 2:30pm

It wouldn’t be Christmas without a visit to Father Christmas. Fayre doors open

at 11:30am & Santa will make his Grand Entrance into the school hall at 11:35am

where you can welcome him and lead him to his Grotto.

Visits to Santa’s grotto can be booked online via the PTA website:

https://aldryngtonpta.com/home/santas-grotto/.

You can book for up to 3 children at a time. The price is £6 per child, payable on

the day. Each paying child will receive a gift from Santa.

The online booking system will be live from 10am on Friday 24th November and

will close at 2pm on Wednesday 29th November.

If you have any queries you can contact Santa's elves on

santa@aldryngtonpta.com
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